ANNOUNCEMENTS 1.7.19

Link to submit a new announcement:
https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZn{4563

Good morning Cary High...Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance ( count to 5)

I pledge allegiance,,, to the flag,, of the United States of America,, and to the republic for
which it stands. One nation,, under God,,, indivisible,,with liberty and justice for all.

TODAY

Girls who Code will take a break for exams and will resume on January 24th. It’s not too late to
join if you’re interested in learning Python. Stop by 2134 to sign up.

The Varsity Lady Imps got their first conference win of the season defeating the Lady Falcons of
Jordan 58-38 on Friday. The team improves to 6 & 7 overall and 1 & 0 in conference play.

TOMORROW

Cary’s student-run newspaper, “The Page”, meets tomorrow in 2324 to write. All students are
welcome.

The Cary High GSA meets tomorrow in room 206 from 2:30 to 3:30. All are welcome.

The Army recruiter will be in the 11 building main lobby Wednesday during lunch. Stop by and
explore the many exciting careers the Army offers.

Be sure to follow us on Twitter at cary underscore chatter for more announcements.
Have a great weekend Cary.
ON HOLD

Cary’s student-run newspaper, “The Page”, meets on Tuesdays in 2324 to write. All students are
welcome.

The Cary High GSA meets on Tuesdays in room 206 from 2:30 to 3:30. All are welcome.
Girls Who Code meets Thursdays from 2:30 - 4 in Room 2134.
1/16, 1/30, 2/13, 2/27, 3/13, 3/27, 4/10, 5/1, 5/15, 5/29-

The Army recruiter will be in the gym lobby Wednesday during lunch. Stop by and explore the
many exciting careers the Army offers.



1/9, 1/23, 2/6, 2/20, 3/6, 3/20, 4/3, 4/24, 5/8, 5/22, 6/5 -
The Army recruiter will be in the 11 building main lobby Wednesday during lunch. Stop by and

explore the many exciting careers the Army offers.

Thanks to you, Ambassadors have collected close to 100 wands to be used by the Appalachian
Wildlife Refuge (ref-huge) to care for abandoned and orphaned animals. The used mascara wands
are the perfect size to gently comb new feathers and fur. Wands are still accepted so lend a hand
and bring your mascara wands to 2134. Go to appalachianwild.org for more information.



